Office of Superintendent of Schools June 25, 2008
Board Meeting of July 15, 2008

Business Operations
Ofelia San Pedro, Deputy Superintendent

SUBJECT: REJECT REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS NO. 022.-HH10 -
STUDENT ELECTRONIC-MAIL COMMUNICATIONS

COMMITTEE: INSTRUCTIONAL EXCELLENCE & COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT

LINK TO DISTRICT
STRATEGIC PLAN: IMPROVE AND EXPAND STUDENT SERVICES

Request For Proposals No. 022-HH10 - STUDENT ELECTRONIC-MAIL
COMMUNICATIONS, opened on October 23, 2007, was to obtain a district-wide,
enterprise-level license for a student electronic-mail communications software
solution, for the purpose of providing educators and students a method of
collaboration and crystallization of like skills through technology, for the Office of
Information Technology Services. Four (4) proposers responded to this advertised
solicitation.

The Selection Committee met on October 26, 2007, to evaluate proposals received in
response to the Request For Proposals and made a recommendation. Subsequently,
staff has determined that it would be in the best interest of the District to reject all
proposals, based upon current budgetary restrictions.

Fund Source
0322 - Master Lease Equipment

RECOMMENDED: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida,
REJECT Request For Proposals No. 022-HH10 — STUDENT
ELECTRONIC-MAIL. COMMUNICATIONS.
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